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Binal Patel Joins AABA-Chicago
Honorary Board

Banner Witoff's Binal Patel has been invited to join the Asian American Bar Association
(AABA) of Chicago's Honorary Board.

According to its website, the AABA promotes “the professional growth of our members;
mentoring law students and new lawyers, providing services to our local community;
fostering the exchange of ideas and information among our members and community
leaders; partnering with other minority organizations on common matters of concern; and
offering policy recommendations on legal, social, political, and economic interests
significant to our community.”

You can read more about the AABA by clicking here.
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